
 
 

 
 

A member of Alban Academies Trust. Registered address: The Ridgeway, St Albans, Hertfordshire AL4 9NX. A charitable company limited by guarantee                                                           
registered in England and Wales (company number: 07523557)  

Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A. 
Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D. (MAT) 

Senior Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons) 
Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mark Allday, BSc (Hons) 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Kate Mouncey, BSc (Hons), M.Ed. 
 

 

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX 
Telephone: 01727 799560 
Email: admin@sandringham.aat.school 
Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk 
 

 Letter No: 036/2023 

 
5th October 2023 
 
Dear Families, 

A-Level Physics Trip to Science Live! At Emmanuel Centre in London  
 

We have booked entry to the Science Live! A-Level Physics conference at the 
Emmanuel Centre in London on Tuesday 21st November.  As part of the visit students 
will listen to talks from world class scientists who are leading their fields, including the 
theoretical nuclear physicist, author and broadcaster, Jim Al-Khalili. Further details can 
be found here: https://sciencelive.org.uk/alevel/event_categories/londonphysics/ 
 
The cost of entry to the conference is £23 and can be paid via ParentPay – 
payment to be made by Thursday 12th October. 
 
We plan to meet outside St James’ Park Underground Station at 10am on Tuesday 
21st November. Students will be responsible for getting themselves to and from this 
location, and we recommend they travel in small groups to get discounted travel cards. 
 
The event is expected to last until 3:30pm.  Students are advised to bring a packed lunch 
to eat. 
 
Students will need to arrange for collection or make their way home from the venue. 
Train times and timetables are subject to change, and we recommend that students text 
or message you on the day to notify you of any delays/changes.   
 
Further details to this plan will be published on Google classroom prior to the event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
James Powell 
Head of Physics 
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